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I have voted in every vote by mail election in Oregon since the method began in 

1992. I have never had a problem with the method and see no reason to change. I 

have also acted as a volunteer ballot processing observer and I prefer the methods 

used to open, examine and then count the mailed ballots. This is a states rights issue 

and I believe a great majority of Oregonians prefer the mail in ballot policy. Leave 

well enough alone. 


